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July 11, 2013

Hon. Wayne Stenehjem

North Dakota Attorney General
600 E. Boulevard Ave., Dept. 125
Bismarck, ND 58505-0040

Dear General Stenehjem,

We have received your letter of June 24, 2013 regarding reciprocity for concealed carry
licenses, which was forwarded to our office by the Nebraska State Patrol.

We have reviewed the requirements set forth in Title 62.1 of the North Dakota Century
Code, as well as the “Applicant Requirements” table included in your letter. Pursuant to
Nebraska statutes, this office has determined that the requirements to obtain an ND Class 1
Concealed Weapon License continue to meet or exceed the standards established in the Nebraska
Concealed Handgun Permit Act, Neb. Rev. Stat. § 69-2427, et. seq. However, the requirements
to obtain an ND Class 2 Concealed Weapon License do not meet the standards established by
Nebraska law.

As such, the status of Nebraska’s recognition of North Dakota’s concealed weapon
licenses will remain unchanged. The State of Nebraska will continue to recognized ND Class 1

licenses, but will not recognize ND Class 2 licenses.

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

JON BRUNING

Attorney General S

ale B. Burdick
Assistant Attorney General
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